
Announcements for Monday, May 13, 2019 

 

 Attention students, Rivertown is in need of Volunteers for a Kids Triathlon on June 8th.  

You will be receiving triple the service hours!  If you are interested, please send an e-

mail to rivertownamenities@gmail.com 

 

 If you are interested in volunteering at the front office at BTHS this summer, please see 

Ms. Borstelmann this week. Her office is located in the attendance & deans hallway in 

the Main Building. 
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